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02/09/2019  12:47:322019/4064/P OBJ Agnes There are currently no phone box at this location, thus this application is not for a replacement but an addition 

of a LCD advertising screen, parading as a phone box at this location. The last phone box at this location, that 

attracted immense levels of anti-social behaviour was removed on 6th April 2019. 

Kilburn High High does not need further pavement cluttering devices for the following reasons

1 will provide back rest and shelter for aggressive begging, very common on the high Road

2. will provide hiding space, breaking pedestrian sightlines and thus reducing pedestrian safety in a very busy 

area.

3. reduce usable pavement width in an area of very high pedestrian footfall. 

4. distract motor traffic with implications of more traffic accidents in an accident hotspot

5. numerous other phone boxes in vicinity, nearest one accross the road.

This installation is not wanted and I object to it strongly as it is an advertising panel parading as a phone box. 

Please reject the application. If the application cannot be rejected outright then the placement of the 

advertising  panel should be parallel to the highway  and not perpendicular to the hgihway to maximise 

pavement width and reduce traffic distraction.
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